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Bolshevik  FaLction,

thdrid

Ilecember  8,   1978

Ilear  Comrades ,

At  the  November  6-9  meeting  of  the  United  Secretariat,  comrades
of  the  IMG,  British  section  of  the  Fourth  International,  brought  to  the
attention of  the  Uhited  Secretariat  that  the  IMG  leadership  had  sent  a
letter  to  the  Bolshevik  Faction  requesting  an  explanation  of  the  Faction' s
relationships  with  the Workers  Socialist  League  in Britain.  They  stated
that  the  Bolshevik  Faction's  relations  with  the  WSL  had  not  been  conducted
in  consultation with  the  leadership  of  the  British  section.

In  response  to  this  infomation,  the  Uhited  Secretariat  adopted
the  following motion  unanimously  :

"The  United  Secretariat  requests  that  the  Bolshevik  Faction

respond  to  the  letter  from  the  IRE  and  decides  to  place  this  question on
the  agenda  of  the  next  thited  Secretariat meeting."

Could you please  send  us  a  copy  of your  reply  to  the  letter  of
the  IMG,  or,  if you never  received  it,  please  notifiy  the  IMG  leadership  of
that  fact.

W-e  received  a message  by  telephone  from  a member  of  the  BF,
informing  us. that  Comrade  Greco  was  unable,  due .to  other  commitments,   to

participate  in  the  scheduled meeting of  the parity commission  for preparation
of  the  world  congress.  Could you  propos another  date  ?

Couradely,
Susan,
For  the  thited Secretariat  Bureau


